OWG Recommendations for ROS meeting 

March 11, 2010
OWG Report - OGRR 240 CREZ Facility Protection and Control Requirements which has urgent status. Paul Hassink requested an Ad-Hoc task force under OWG.  Frank stated that the task force should be under ROS not OWG.  This subject needs cross-functional expertise and will recommend to ROS that OWG, SPWG, SSWG, DWG, CIPWG and communication experts to evaluate the OGRR. With direction to develop an evaluation matrix and have it ready for Aprils ROS meeting.

OWG Recommendation - to ROS to develop a Ad hoc task force made up of cross functional expertise to include OWG, SPWG, SSWG, DWG, CIPWG and Communications experts and any other group that ROS deems necessary evaluate this OGRR. With direction to develop an evaluation matrix and have ready for April’s ROS/TAC direction.

OWG Report - NDSWG model loading issues making the group aware of sue do points that would half to be added by TSPs. Recommend to ROS a joint task force of TSPs and ERCOT to work the issues with the modeling with sue do switches.

OWG Recommendation – to ROS OWG brought up the NDSWG and NATF discussion about the frequency of ERCOT database loads.  TSPs may need to model Pseudo switches which would not be a good solution.  This will require extra work by TSPs and is a resource issue.  The issue should go to ROS and recommend a joint task force to work this issue out.

